
     
  
 

 
7th December 2017  

Dear Parents/Carers 
After School Club 

 
After school club facilities are available for the children who have siblings attending extended 
school activities in year 1 and year 2. 
Please inform the office if you require a place for your child. 
 
 

An alternative Provider of after school care is: Stingers 01484 453354 
 
Please ensure your child is collected on time so that the future of the After School Clubs is SAFE. 

 
Mrs D Wilson, Headteacher 
 


